
JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

840 Washington Avenue 235 Division Street 

Newport, KY  41071 Bellevue, KY 41073 

859-292-0487  859-291-6937 

Holy Cross School ...  Holy Family School ... Holy Trinity School ... Prince of Peace School ... St. Anthony School ... St. Augustine School 

 
A member of the ACUE Consortium 

Web:  www.holytrinity-school.org 

 

September 12, 2016 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

It is sure hard to believe that September 15th is our midway point through the first quarter of the 
2016-2017 school year!  Please be sure to check Ascend SMS to see Progress Report grades.  
Encourage your child(ren) to continue to work hard and to do their best. 
 

Thank you for turning in your beginning of the year paperwork, it makes it so much easier for our 
secretaries when these are returned promptly.  
 

Please continue to sell World’s Finest Candy bars.  The Candy Sale will run until Thursday, 
September 22nd. Thank you to all parents and students who are making this sale a success for our 
Parents’ Club. 
 

Thank you to Sr. Luke and the volunteers who helped her display artwork of the students of Holy 
Trinity at Bellevue’s Art in the Park over the past weekend. 
 

Please support our monthly Buckhead fundraiser – our first one is September 14h. 
 
Thank you to everyone who signed up to volunteer at the school. Please remember that you must be 
VIRTUS compliant to volunteer at any diocesan school. If you have any questions about VIRTUS 
please call Sharon Meyer at 859 292-0487. 
 

Grandparents Day will be celebrated on September 16th at the elementary. Grandparents are 
invited to attend Mass at and enjoy a breakfast of bagels and muffins in the cafeteria. Please return 
your confirmation form on Tuesday so plans can be made accordingly. Look for information next 
week for Grandparent’s Day at the junior high on September 23rd. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Mr. Hubbard 

Principal 


